
Thursday 21st September 2023
5:00 - 7:30 pm

YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING

An Open Evening event will be held on Thursday 21st September

2023, 5:00-7.30pm at Richmond School and Sixth Form College.

We look forward to welcoming new students and their families.

Any questions? Email year6transition-rch@arete.uk 
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